November 2, 2012

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff 7 for Sunshine Disposal, Inc. d/b/a Sunshine Disposal &
Recycling (G-199). This revision only impacts item 230, pass through disposal.

Also enclosed are rate notices from the relevant disposal sites.

If any additional information is required, please contact me a 509-924-5678 x217 or
johnt@sunshinedisposat.com

Sincerely,

ohn Lioyd -
Chief Financial Officer
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